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Hello My name is Eya Hafsi SAADAOUI and I'm a second-year 

electronics and communications Engineering student. It’s my honor to 

announce that I have been selected as a delegate of the Asia Youth 

International MUN (AYIMUN) Conference that will be held in Kuala 

Lumpur, Malaysia on 30 September – 3 October 2022. This Event is in 

partnership with UNICEF and UNESCO. It is one of the most popular 

conferences in the World which aims to create a brighter future for our 

world and talk about many issues. 

 



I feel honored as well because from many applicants in the whole world,   

I have been selected to become part of them! The most important thing, 

my participation in Asia Youth International MUN (AYIMUN) Conference 

will be a golden opportunity for me to develop myself and explore my 

utmost potential. And what makes me happy is that I will represent my 

Country TUNISIA and also my university "ENET'Com" and talk it in front 

of +500 leaders and influencers in the world. 

I want to thank Asia Youth International MUN (AYIMUN) for believing in 

me! And a special thank goes to Mr Chokri ABDELMOULA the Director 

of ENET’Com who congratulated me and contributed to spreading these 

good news!! 

Thank you for your kind attention!! 

 


